
Daycare closed until 
June 6, 2022

Some of our members have tested positive for 
Covid. This along with staffing shortages, makes 
it necessary for us to close daycare for the next 

two weeks. If you need EMERGENCY 
accommodation, let us know. All packages will 
be frozen during this time. Thank you for your 

understanding and we apologize greatly for the 
inconvenience.


